

Minutes for Neighbourhood Plan Meeting Wednesday, 15th March 2017

Present: Stuart Thomson, Dave Stone, Chris Ashby, Hilary Ashby, Mary K,
Linda Hiscott, Lynda Oliver, Eric Benton, Paul Buckley, Vivien Riddle

Apologies: Mark Brooks, Jan Bown, Elaine Holloway, Maralyn Napier

1. Individual objections to the number of houses that are proposed by the Borough for the local plan
2. Have to clarify the area that the plan covers, not sure if the map on the notice boards around the village correct – Linda to ask Lizzie to clarify.
3. Everyone to try and interest 5 persons each to join us.
4. Looking for someone who is familiar with applying for grants.
5. Looking for someone who is an IT person and used to social media.
6. Aware that 25 different landowners putting in for the land to be considered for development, if all were developed would be 1300 homes built. Important that the message of how our village could be changed reach everyone in the village to this aim:

Eric to write an article for Newsletter and ask for it to be printed on front page.

Paul to write a flyer that we will distribute around the village, informing of the proposed number of houses that could be built and that from 9am – 9pm there will be a viewing of the proposed areas for development and the intentions of the Neighbourhood Plan in the small hall on Tuesday, 12th April.

Vivien to book the hall for both occasions.

Next meeting Wednesday, 5th April @7.30pm provided we can book the hall.

Meeting closed at 9.30pm